
BANK QB MONTREAL

MONTREAL

June
Ninth
1922.

General Sir Arthur Currie ,G.C.M.G. 
Principal,
McGill Unirereity,
Montreal, P.Q,.,

Dear Sir Arthur:

I hare to acknowledge receipt 
of your letter of the 6th instant, advising me that the 
Board of Governors of the University approve of Royal Victoria 
Hospital’s offer to pay half the cost of the tunnel, which, 
my understanding is, will not exceed $10,000. in all.

Yours very truly,

(signed) Vincent Meredith


